
 
 
 
 

 
CHRISTMAS MUSICAL TICKET INFORMATION 

 
Friday, November 8th   
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Christmas season is fast approaching! This year at St. Gregory the Great, we are thrilled to be 
bringing to you the Christmas Musical, The Best Christmas Present Ever, featuring our talent 
students in Grades 1, 2, and 3.  Everyone is working hard on their songs and dances in preparation 
for our show and cannot wait to perform for you.   

 
The Christmas Musical performance will be on  

Tuesday, December 10th at 1:30 p.m. 
 

In order to offset the costs involved with a large production, we will be charging $10.00/ticket for 
the musical. Tickets can be purchased on School Cash Online. YOUR SCHOOL CASH ONLINE 
RECEIPT WILL BE YOUR TICKET TO THE MUSICAL. PLEASE PRINT YOUR RECEIPT AND BRING IT 
WITH YOU TO THE SHOW. The deadline to purchase tickets is Friday, November 29th. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Ms. Attardo, Mrs. 
Melchionna, or Ms. Jackie at the school office. Looking forward to seeing you at The Best Christmas 
Present Ever! 
 
 
Ms. D. Attardo  Mrs. A. Melchionna   Ms. Jackie Burns 
Principal   Vice-Principal    Musical Director 


